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Belated Congratulations 
A huge well done to Kiama vets member Jackie Wheeler 
who took out the Women’s NSWVGA Shield  at the Forbes 
Week of Golf held in May. 

.

Trevor Bell Memorial Shield 
The Links Shell Cove has forged ahead on the leaderboard after the 3rd 
round which was played on July 14. They lead by 17 points from 
Wollongong. Kiama has slipped to 3rd place, a further 5 points back.  
Scott  Clare provided the best score for Kiama and came 3rd overall.  
It is interesting to note that the 1st three places on the leaderboard 
involve teams that have had home games.  The 4th round game is set 
down for play on August 14 at Jamberoo. 

Vale Ian Bloodworth 
It is with much sadness that the KGC Vets Committee advises of 
the recent passing of Ian Bloodworth. 
 Ian was a member of the KGC Vets Committee and his input and 
enthusiasm will be missed. RIP Ian. 

Kiama Seaside Veterans’ Tournament
Sixty five (65) players have so far entered for this tournament scheduled for 
November. Due to a switch to a shot gun start, entries have been capped at 
120. It is highly recommended that golfers who intend to play in this 
tournament, apply to enter a.s.a.p. to avoid missing out.
 Registration can be done on the NSWVGA website.

NSWVGA Matchplay Championships
This event is scheduled for play in December at Shoalhaven Heads Golf Club in 
the week following the Kiama Seaside Veterans’ Tournament.  At the moment, 
you can register your intention to participate by printing off the entry form, 
completing your details, scanning, and sending the completed form to the email 
address listed on the entry form. Some entry forms have been printed for you 
and are available on the KGC  Vets Notice Board.  More details are to be found 
on the Program 2025 page on the NSWVGA website.




